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 Technical Memo 
 

 Number 2005-1 
 
To: OPW Fueling Containment Systems Certified Contractors, Reps, Customer 

Service 
 
From:  Fran Koh – Technical Services 
 
Date:  June 16, 2005 
 
Subject:  2” Double Entry Boots:  DEB-6200 
 
 
 

When using the DEB-6200 double entry boots with GeoFlex piping, you must insert the pipe through the 
entry boot prior to coupling the pipe.  The nut of the SPC-0200 will not fit through the outer portion of the 
boot.  A remote coupling machine may also be used in this application if the boots were previously 
installed. 
 


